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Dear Sir, This is to register my disapproval of any industrial or other development on land south of
Blackbum Road , Hothersall. This is a greenfield site that will add to the traffic problems through Longridge
and on towards the motorway. I object because of unnecessary destruction of the countryside, increased
traffic and danger to traffic on Blackburn Road. On two occasions recently I have been at risk on the bend
near the Corporation Arms because of traffic approaching at speed from Ribchester. There is real danger to
any traffic coming to a stop on that stretch of Blackburn Road.



